
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School        
NEWSLETTER NO 25 

Friday 22nd March, 2019 

 

 

Mother’s Day Lunch 
Spring is here and the weather outside is 

lovely and sunny.  We had a fantastic 

response to our Mother’s Day Lunch and on 

behalf of Mr Robinson, Head teacher, all 

the staff and pupils, we would like to thank 

everyone for making this event so special 

and hope everyone enjoyed themselves 

today.  Keep a watch for many more events 

that are being planned for the school. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all our 

award winners this week keep 

up the good work. 
 

 

 

Head Lice & Nits 

Head lice and nits are in school again.  

PARENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR CHECKING THEIR 

CHILDREN’S HAIR FOR HEAD LICE AND EGGS. 

Please be responsible and check your child’s 

head especially behind the ears, nape of the 

neck and close to the scalp. We recommend 

using a medicated shampoo to make sure 

they are gone for good! 

 

Easter Service  

Our Easter Service will be held on 

Thursday 11th April at 2.00 pm in the 

Church. Everyone is very welcome. School 

will finish for Easter on Friday 12th 

April at 2.00pm – No after school club 

after 2 pm 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Easter holidays – 12th April. 

Good Friday Bank holiday – 19th April. 

Easter Sunday – 21st April. 

Easter Monday Bank holiday – 22nd April. 

Return to school – Tuesday 30th April. 

May Day holiday – 6thMay. 

Spring half term holiday – 24th May 

Return to school – 3rd June. 
 

 

 

 

What have The Infants done this week? 
This week we have been finishing off our 

newspaper articles, reporting on the first 

ever telephone. We have learnt about the 

post service and yesterday we walked to the 

post box to post our letters to our friends. 

Many thanks to Miss Robson who delivered a 

fantastic cheerleading session to the whole 

school; the children loved it and their 

performance at the end was great to watch! 

In maths we have been exploring capacity 

and mass using lots of different resources. 

EYFS have been enjoying meeting the 

Number Blocks characters and learning new 

mathematical skills. 

What have The Juniors done this week? 

This week we have been writing restaurant 

reviews. We have been completing our 

Roman mosaics and starting to think about 

our designs for a siege tower. This is going 

to be our next Design and Technology 

project.  In Maths – Y3/4 have been 

learning about symmetry and Y5/6 have 

been learning about percentages and 

decimals. Letters will be going out next 

week within information about a trip 

planned to Yorkshire Museum in York. We 

will be learning about the life of a Roman 

Soldier. 

P.E. Kits 

Please make sure that all pupils have their 

P. E. kits available every day at school. 
 

Meeting 

The next meeting for Friends of 

Stillington School is on Wednesday 3rd 

April at 3:30pm Stillington School.  

Everyone is welcome. 

 


